
Juhan Lepassaar 9 June 2020
ENISA Executive Director
1 Vasilissis Sofias Str.
Marousi 15124, Attiki
Greece

Ref: OUT2020-0051

Dear Mr Lepassaar,

I thank you very much for contacting me on the matter of the ENISA Advisory Group. For the two-and-
a-half year mandate for membership of the advisory group of ENISA, established in accordance with
Article 21 of Regulation 2019/881 I hereby inform you that the EDPB representative is

 Dr. Gwendal LE GRAND
Deputy secretary general
Commission nationale de l’informatique et des libertés (CNIL)
3 Place de Fontenoy, TSA 80715, 75334 PARIS CEDEX 07
France

Please be informed that I ask the EDPB Secretariat to notify to you the alternate representative in
due time.

The EDPB is as well looking forward to collaborate with ENISA at future occasions on topics of
common interest.

Yours sincerely,

Andrea Jelinek


